
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Francis McClean 

Fr. Diarmuid Connolly (former P.P. Castleknock) 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

Vincent Brady, Ann Boland. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Harriett Duffy, Ann McCarthy, Kevin O’Moore, 

Emer Griffith, Alice O’Reilly, Mary Cannon, 

Patrick & Rita Ellis, Betty & Gerry Fegan, 

James Fitzgerald, Anne McGrath, 

Deceased Members of The Legion of Mary Worldwide, 

Paddy Quirke, Kathleen & Martin Foley, 

Jimmy Lawless, Joseph & Christina Ward 

Tom Kenny, John Costello. 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time -  8th Nov ‘20 Mass Times:  

Sundays:    11.00 

a.m. via webcam. 

 

Weekdays 10.00  

a.m. via webcam. 

 

The Church will re-

open for Private 

Prayer from 11.00 

a.m. to 5.00 p.m. on 

week days and 

12.00 noon to 5.00 

p.m. on Sundays. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, P. P. Tel: 8332864 
Parish Office:  Tel: 8332772  
Emergency Number: Mobile: (087)2506786 
E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
Website:    www.marinoparish.ie    
Twitter:     @marinoparish 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY  

To engage with today’s readings, it might be 
helpful to go back in your own mind to some-
one in your life whom you regard as really wise. 
When did you become aware of it? Have you 
benefitted from it? If someone were to ask how 
would you recognise wisdom and what are its 
marks, what would you say? Have you learned 
from your encounters with wise people? Do 
you desire wisdom for yourself ? Perhaps as 
parent or friend or family member or colleague. 
Do you nourish your hunger (!) for the qualities 
and attitudes which we associate with people 
who have learned from life?  

 

PRAYER 

All-wise and loving God, the desire for you lies 
deep within us. Awaken us to the quest for true 
wisdom that by being true to ourselves we may 
come home to you, the source of all wisdom. 
Through Christ, our  Lord, Amen. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


MASS TIMES 

Due to the latest Government in-
formation advice and guidelines 
there will be no public Mass until 
further notice.                                  
Mass will be celebrated in Marino 
Church at 10.00a.m.each morning 
and at 11.00a.m. on Sundays via 
the internet.  Join us on livestream 
at www.marinoparish.ie                 
All booked weekend Mass inten-
tions will be prayed for at the 
11.00am Mass on Sunday.          
The Church will remain open for 
Private Prayer from 11.00a.m. to 
5.00p.m. Monday to Saturday and 
from 12.00 noon to 5.00p.m. on 
Sundays.                                            
You may donate to our parish by 
using the Donate Button on our 
website or place your donations in 
the safes (Large Wooden Boxes 
with slot) at the back of the 
Church.                                                 
Pease use Hand Sanitizer, Maintain 
Physical Distancing and Practice 
Good Respiratory Hygiene when 
you visit the Church.                             
Also the use of face coverings is 
strongly recommended.                       
To assist with contact tracing 
please download the HSE App or 
drop your name and contact num-
ber into the safes (Large Wooden 
Boxes with slot)  at the main en-
trance.  

FAREWELL AND THANKS TO               
FR. ALIJOE 

It is hard to believe that Alijoe has 
lived and served in this Parish for 
the past seven years.                       
During that time Alijoe has been an 
inspiring servant of the Parish and 
has given generously of his time 
and talents and in particular his gift 
of song has enabled us to pray joy-
fully.  Having successfully complet-
ed a PhD Alijoe will return to his 
native Nigeria in November.            
A special Mass of thanksgiving for 
Alijoe will take place next Sunday 
15th November at 11.00am.             
Since it is not possible to gather as 
a community to say farewell and 
thanks to Alijoe, you are invited, if 
you wish, to express your good 
wishes and thanks by leaving a 
note or card into the Sacristy or 
one of the safes at the back of the 
church.  We wish Alijoe safe travel-
ling and good health and happiness 
in his future ministry. 

COVID-19 SUPPORT LINE                          

ALONE manage a national support 
line and additional supports for 
older people or are facing difficul-
ties relating to the outbreak of 
COVID-19 (Coronavirus). The sup-
port line is open seven days a 
week, 8am - 8pm, by calling 0818 
222 024.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION/
CONFIRMATION 2021 
 

If you wish to present your child for 
First Communion or Confirmation in 
the parish in 2021 (those currently 
in 3rd class are obviously long regis-
tered with us) then they need to be 
registered with the parish. Registra-
tion forms are available on the par-
ish website or from the sacristy and 
registration needs to be completed 
immediately as the deadline for 
both First Communion and Confir-
mation has now passed!  

 
CHILDREN’S CORNER 

The topic of the Children's Corner 
this week is : In November, we re-
member 

 
 
CROSS CARE 
 
Cross Care would like to express 
their sincere thanks to the people 
of Marino for their generous contri-
bution to their recent Church Ap-
peal. 
 
 
 

 

 

ALTAR LIST OF THE DEAD 

 

You are invited to submit your Altar 
list of the Dead to the Sacristy or 
place it in the safes at the back of 
the Church. You can download a 
sheet from our website, pick one up 
from the back of the Church or use 
your own sheet of paper. The 
names will be placed before the 
Altar and they will be remembered 
at all Masses during November. The 
Masses for the first Fridays of the 
month throughout the year will also 
be offered especially for those on 
the Altar list of the Dead. 

 

 
OLD ROSARY BEADS 

If you have any old and unwanted 
Rosary Beads the Chaplin in Beau-
mont Hospital would be delighted 
to receive them for use with the 
patients in the Hospital—you may 
drop them into the Sacristy or just 
post them through the letter box. 

http://www.marinoparish.ie

